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We are delighted to give you the latest news 

about the ALIC-Trial!

Highlights
§ 45 participating centres from 19 countries! And currently further 33 centres expressing 

interest to participate!
§ First patients recruited in Greece, congratulations Dr Evangelia Samara from the Tzaneio

General Hospital of Piraeus!

Top centre enroller: 
France with 23 centres, 
incredible work Prof 
Lasocki!

eCRF: 
The eCRF Red Cap is 
planned to be ready in 
the upcoming weeks

Updates on our homepage
§ Overview of participating centres
§ Contacts of national coordinators
§ Currently recruiting hospitals will be highlighted in the 

“News” section

Steps:
You are interested to

join ALICE?

Contact:
alice@kgu.de

Confirm assessment of 
required laboratory

parameters to detect
cause of anaemia

Obtain your ethical
approval

Select study week

Important information
§ Please inform the ALICE-Study-Group at least 1 week 

before enrolment of the first patient 
§ We would like to encourage the national coordinators to 

advertise ALICE and recruit additional centres

On behalf of the steering committee we would like to thank 
everyone of you for your commitment and outstanding 
work ethic!

We are looking forward to a good collaboration with all of you!

ww.alice-trial.com

Prof. Patrick Meybohm, Prof. Kai Zacharowski, Dr. Suma Choorapoikayil, Leonie Judd 
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http://kgu.de
http://www.alice-trial.com/start/

